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June 25, 2014

Thomas Martin, Superintendent
Village of Orland Park
Public Works Department
15655 Ravinia Ave
Orland Park, IL 60462

Dear Mr. Martin:

We propose $7.50 per square yard of sod for the sod restoration. Your business is greatly appreciated.
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 708-724-7413.

Kind Regards,

r-'
Be~nfelise
President, Sila Maintenance


